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SA and Brazilian standards bodies in agreement

The South African Bureau of Standards (SABS) has entered into an agreement with Brazilian standards bodies to test and
certify products on behalf of one another, meaning that local SABS-approved products will be readily acceptable in Brazil.
According to SABS Holdings MD Randall Carolissen the deal will lower technical barriers and enhance South-South trade.

Source: www. myneweconomy.com
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